
Term 4 Week 6 

 22 Nov—Cromehurst Charity 

Night 

 5 Dec—Graduation & 

Secondary Social Dinner 

 12 Dec—Xmas Concert 

 14 Dec—Primary Awards 

 14 Dec—Secondary Awards 

 19 Dec—Last Day Term 4 

 30 Jan—First Day, Term 1 2019 
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Cromehurst News 
Pink Class 
This last term seems to have come so quickly but what a great year Pink class has 
had! The students have achieved so much! Our morning exercise program with other 
fitness sessions and community access has been very helpful to build fitness and 
social skills. Together with Green class and other secondary students they have 
worked hard toward their future by learning and practicing new skills as well as being 
examples to other students and doing important jobs around the school such as 
collecting and sorting recycling, delivering paper and hygiene products to classrooms, 
setting up for assemblies, canteen preparation including the shopping and balancing 
of money and much more. We will miss the three students who are graduating this 
year; Robyn, Kalim and Karen, and I hope you all come to support their special 
evening and join in the fun and celebrations of this secondary social event.  

Here are a few of the photos of Pink Class during term four:    
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Welcome to week six.  

Christine is off on her leave and 
as usual there is lots happening 
before we finalise this very 
productive year. 

Last chance to grab a ticket for 

this Thursday’s inaugural charity 

night! It promises to be an 

amazing night in a really chic 

venue with plenty of great food, 

drink, entertainment and the 

release of the new school video! 

Ticket sales close at 5pm sharp 

on Tuesday and can be 

purchased at https://

cromehurstcharitynight2018.event

brite.com.au or by calling Elodie 

McFarland on 9222 7400. Many 

thanks to Saskia’s parents Rob & 

Jeanne for pulling together such 

an amazing event to help us 

replace our old school bus. If you 

can help in any way please dig 

deep – it’s a cause that will benefit 

all the children of Cromehurst! If 

you can’t come to the event you 

can still participate in our silent 

auction, purchase an item from 

the wish list for the school or 

make a donation at 

www.galabid.com/cromehurst - 

every little bit will help! There are 

some exciting last minute 

additions to the auction including 

two priceless artworks created by 

the students of Cromehurst, 

photographic sessions and even 

custom built furniture - keep 

looking - there may be even more 

surprise items before the bidding 

closes at 10pm on Thursday 

night! Bid early, bid often and 

TELL YOUR FRIENDS!!! 

Last weekend the Roseville Golf 
Club once again held their annual 
Gold Mashie and Pro-Am 
Competition with the proceeds of 
this event going entirely to our 
school. This is the fourth year that 
they have raised approximately 
$5,000 for Cromehurst which will 

go towards updating some of our 
technology. We are very 
appreciative of this generous 
donation.   

Thrilling news! An art work 
produced by some secondary 
students under the guidance of 
Mike Bancks, our illustrious art 
teacher, was selected to be part 
of the annual diversity calendar 
given to every classroom in the 
state in 2019!  An amazing 
announcement of which we are 
extremely proud.  See further 
details about this in the Art news 
part of this newsletter. This 
artwork will also be part of the 
Department of Education online 
art gallery which will commence in 
the new year!   

During the next three weeks we 
will be having Roseville College 
girls followed by Killara High 
School students come to support 
our students. Their help during 
this busy time of year is much 
appreciated. This is a valuable 
program for Year 10 students in 
which to participate. From the 
feedback we have had from the 
schools and the students, they 
take with them a better 
understanding of disabilities, 
communication and connecting 
with others. 

Preparations are well under way 
and everyone is welcome to our 
Graduation & Secondary Social 
Event on 5 December held at the 
Roseville Golf Club. Please see 
the invitation attached and 
reserve your seat to support our 
graduates – Robyn, Kalim and 
Karen – congratulate other 
secondary award winners and to 
socialise with other families while 
enjoying a lovely meal.   

All classes have been practicing 
for the Christmas Concert to be 
held on 12 December. I am sure it 
will be a wonderful event showing 
off the talents of each student and 
class. Make sure you mark the 

date in your calendar.  

This year we are holding separate 
award ceremonies for primary and 
secondary achievements. Both 
will be on 14 December – the 
Secondary in the morning and the 
Primary in the afternoon. 

Should you have any comments 
or questions about anything 
concerning your child or other 
school issues, please contact me 
or other executives and we will do 
our best to assist you while 
Christine is away. 

Janice 

https://cromehurstcharitynight2018.eventbrite.com.au/
https://cromehurstcharitynight2018.eventbrite.com.au/
https://cromehurstcharitynight2018.eventbrite.com.au/
http://www.galabid.com/cromehurst
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It’s not too late to support Cromehurst School’s inaugural charity night. Tickets are still available for sale 
until 5pm tomorrow afternoon at https://cromehurstcharitynight2018.eventbrite.com.au or by calling Elodie 
McFarland on 9222 7400.  

If you are unable to attend, please consider offering your support by visiting www.galabid.com/cromehurst 
to either purchase an item on the wish list, make a donation or to bid for one of the many amazing items 
being auctioned. The list of items being auctioned now includes the two incredible artworks pictured below 
which were prepared by our students, photographic sessions and even custom built furniture (not to 
mention a chance to swim with the seals at Taronga Zoo and a fabulous Roar and Snore experience).   

A big thank you to Saskia’s parents Rob and Jeanne for their amazing hard work organising this event! 

 

https://cromehurstcharitynight2018.eventbrite.com.au/
http://www.galabid.com/cromehurst
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CONGRATULATIONS! CONGRATULATIONS!  

Three cheers for Caelan, Bronte, Anita and Sevene whose collage 

was chosen to be on the Department of Education’s Cultural 

Diversity Calendar for 2019.  We don’t know in which month it will 

feature but this is an outstanding achievement by these four 

students as it was selected from over one thousand entries!  The 

calendar goes into every classroom in NSW as well as the 

Department of Education offices.  The calendars will arrive at school 

within the next two weeks and each of the four ‘famous artists’ will 

receive an extra one to take home. 

Senior students had a fun filled time last week 
creating their own Jackson Pollack designs on 
canvas.  Eventually all students mastered ‘the flick’ 
and ‘the flourish’ to provide two wonderful pieces of 
work to be auctioned at the Cromehurst Charity 
Dinner. 



Art & Music (continued) 
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Primary Art News 
 
The primary students have been working on the theme of ‘The Weather’ this term and by using a 
variety of materials they have so far created rainbows, storms and umbrellas. 

Secondary Art News 
 

The secondary students have been working on the theme of ‘Animals’ this term and so far they have 
created exotic birds textured with feathers and wool, brooding eagles, Mondrian style giraffes and 
silhouetted animals from Africa. 
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SIGN OF THE WEEK 

where 

With flat hands in front of you at  
your sides, palms up, move hands  

left and right slightly.  

 

CANTEEN 

Please note that the last day of 
canteen this year will be on 
Wednesday, 5 December 2018.  

Thank you for your support of our 
canteen program throughout this year.  
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Name Class Awarded For: 

Saskia Purple Independently matching sentences in reading groups 

Adam Rainbow 
Keeping his hands to himself while shopping with the  

class at Harris Farm 

Thomas White Completing his desk work independently 

Jack N Red Helping his classmates be safe in the playground 

Edie Blue 
Using cooking utensils and oven using gloves and  

following the rules 

Gelo Yellow 
Being a great role model for his peers and reminding  

them how to be safe in the classroom 

Kai Yellow Foe being a great gardener in the sensory garden on Friday 

Sam Z Aqua Making requests in full sentences  

Zac Orange Concentrating well in maths groups 

Sevene Green Listening and following instructions consistently 

Sam B Pink Great participation in science lesson about Australian animals 

Ben Art For super ‘human splatters’ onto the fundraiser canvas 

Eddy Music For fantastic focus and turn taking in music 

Assembly Awards 

CROMEHURST SCHOOL  
Term 4 Week 5 

12-16 Nov 2018 

Positive     Behaviour   Engaging    Learners 

 

To create a consistent whole school approach for safe and effective learning. 

This week our students of the week are: 

Edie —All Rounder 
Caelan—Learn Together 
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